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  Research Awards Index ,1976
  Research Grants Index National Institutes of
Health (U.S.). Division of Research Grants,1975
  Current Research on Cancer Virology Current
Cancer Research Project Analysis Center
(U.S.),1975 1275 references to research projects
being conducted in the United States and
elsewhere. Entries arranged under 9 topics, e.g.,
Antiviral procedures, Viral transmission, and
Other viral carcinogenesis. Entries include title,
researcher, address, contract number, summary, and
supporting agency. Indexes by subjects,
investigators, contractors, supporting agencies,
and contractor numbers.
  Nutritional and Therapeutic Interventions for
Diabetes and Metabolic Syndrome Debasis
Bagchi,Sreejayan Nair,2012-01-31 Diabetes mellitus
affects approximately 20 million people in the US,
or nearly 7% of the population. It is expected to
increase by 70% within the next 25 years, and
numerous epidemiologic studies have demonstrated
that type 2 diabetes increases the risk of
cardiovascular morbidity and mortality. It is
estimated to cost over $92 billion in health care
costs and lost productivity. The increased risk is
due to the detrimental vascular effects of
prolonged exposure to a hyperglycemic, oxidant-
rich environment yielding associated
cardiovascular risk factors: atherosclerosis,
hypertension and clotting abnormalities.
Hypertension and dyslipidemia in diabetic patients
produces substantial decreases in cardiovascular
and microvascular diseases. Nutritional and
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Therapeutic Interventions for Diabetes and
Metabolic Syndrome provides an overview of the
current epidemic, outlines the consequences of
this crisis and lays out strategies to forestall
and prevent diabetes, obesity and other intricate
issues of metabolic syndrome. The contributing
experts from around the world give this book
relevant and up-to-date global approaches to the
critical consequences of metabolic syndrome and
make it an important reference for those working
with the treatment, evaluation or public health
planning for the effects of metabolic syndrome and
diabetes. Scientific discussion of the
epidemiology and pathophysiology of the
relationship between diabetes and metabolic
syndrome Includes coverage of Pre-diabetes
conditions plus both Type I and Type II Diabetes
Presents both prevention and treatment options
  FCC Record United States. Federal Communications
Commission,2000
  Somatostatin Coimbatore B. Srikant,2006-04-11 -
Each chapter is written by expert(s) active in
somatostatin research (experimental and/or
clinical) - It will serve as the only single one-
stop source of the most up to date information on
the basic and clinical aspects of the biology of
somatostatin
  Nitric Oxide Lester Packer,1999 General
Description of the Volume: Nitric Oxide, recently
designated Molecule of the Year, impinges on a
wide range of fields in biological research,
particularly in the areas of biomedicine and cell
and organismal biology, as well as in fundamental
chemistry. This volume will be a valuable resource
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for the experienced researcher as well as for
those newly entering the field. This volume
continues the coverage of new and important tools
for the elucidation of Nitric Oxide action
initiated in Volumes 268 and 269 of Methods in
Enzymology. Techniques for researching the
physiology and toxicity of nitric oxide in
cellular and organismal systems are highlighted.
General Description of the Series: The critically
acclaimed laboratory standard for more than forty
years, Methods in Enzymology is one of the most
highly respected publications in the field of
biochemistry. Since 1955, each volume has been
eagerly awaited, frequently consulted, and praised
by researchers and reviewers alike. Now with more
than 300 volumes (all of them still in print), the
series contains much material still relevant
today--truly an essential publication for
researchers in all fields of life sciences. Key
Features * Biological Activity * NO Donors:
Nitrosothiols and Nitroxyls * Peroxynitrite *
Oxidant and Antioxidant Action.
  Somatostatin and Its Receptors Derek J.
Chadwick,Gail Cardew,2008-04-30 This book
describes a diverse analysis of the five
somatostatin receptors; somatostatin gene
regulation; promatostatin processing; mechanisms
of signal transduction; and the design and use of
somatostatin analogues, including their possible
clinical implications. The book will provide a
comprehensive summary of the cellular and
molecular biology of somatostatin and its recently
isolated receptors. The book will review the
design and use of specific somatostatin analogues
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both biochemically to characterize the specific
functions of somatostatin and clinically in the
treatment of various tumors.
  The Guerrilla and how to Fight Him ,1962
  Subject Index of Current Extramural Research
Administered by the National Cancer Institute
National Cancer Institute (U.S.),1974 Provides
information concerning research grants and
contracts supported by the National Cancer
Institute.
  Ryanodine Receptors Vincenzo
Sorrentino,1995-12-05 This is the first single
source to present this important topic from the
points of view of many international experts.
Chapters written by morphologists, biochemists,
pharmacologists, and molecular biologists from
around the world are brought together to provide
an introductory overview to this key component of
intracellular signalling. This ideal
text/reference will be useful to students of the
basic sciences and medicine as well as
professional scientists who want to update their
knowledge in this field.
  Avian Influenza Hans-Dieter Klenk,Mikhail N.
Matrosovich,Jürgen Stech,2008-01-01 Because of its
high impact on both animal and human health, avian
influenza has become a matter of increasing public
concern and growing scientific interest within the
last decade. This volume gives an overview of the
most important results of these research efforts
and provides information about the ecology and
epidemiology of avian influenza with particular
emphasis on recent H5N1 outbreaks in China,
Siberia and Europe. Several articles deal with new
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vaccination strategies, the use of antivirals and
other control measures to combat outbreaks of
avian influenza. Further chapters illustrate that
molecular biology, culminating in the generation
of influenza viruses by recombinant DNA
technology, was instrumental in unravelling the
roles of the viral hemagglutinin and polymerase as
well as cellular signalling pathways and innate
immunity in pathogenesis and interspecies
transmission. Finally, the threat of a pandemic
originating from avian influenza viruses is
illustrated by the example of the Spanish
influenza of 1918.This comprehensive publication
on avian influenza viruses and their relevance for
human influenza will be of great value to all
influenza virologists, molecular biologists,
public health scientists, veterinary virologists,
ecologists, and scientists engaged in drug design
and vaccine development.
  The Peptidergic Neuron B. Krisch,2012-12-06
Neuropeptides rank among the phylogenetically
oldest interneuronal signal substances. In the
concept of neuro-secretion they were identified as
neurohormones by which - via the blood - the brain
regulates peripheral functions. It is now evident
that the neuropeptides act as neurotransmitters/-
modulators, as (neuro-)hormones, and paracrine or
autocrine signal substances in diverse parts of
the body. This book reviews, in several
comprehensive articles written by distinguished
specialists, the state of the art in the field of
neuropeptides and peptidergic neurons. Special
topics concern molecular aspects of processing,
release and degradation of neuropeptides,
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receptors and signal transduction, comparative and
behavioural aspects, and immunoregulatory effects
of neuropeptides and their involvement on
pathology of the central nervous system.
  Non-coding RNAs in Cardiovascular Diseases
Junjie Xiao,2020-04-13 This book presents the
latest research on non-coding RNAs in
cardiovascular disease, a major cause of death
worldwide. Non-coding RNAs play a significant role
in development, proliferation, differentiation and
apoptosis. Since altered non-coding RNA expression
is often associated with various diseases, their
potential use in diagnostics, prognostics and
therapeutics is an important current area of
study. The book consists of six parts: 1) An
overview of non-coding RNAs and cardiovascular
system, 2) Bioinformatics and interactions, 3)
Non-coding RNA regulation in cardiovascular
system, 4) Non-coding RNAs and cardiovascular
diseases, 5) Potential biomarkers and therapeutic
implications, 6) Future prospects. It is
particularly useful for researchers and students
in the field of non-coding RNA and cardiovascular
biology, as well as for cardiologists,
pharmacologists and physiologists.
  Technological Slavery (Large Print 16pt)
Theodore J. Kaczynski,David Skrbina,2011-02
Theodore Kaczynski saw violent collapse as the
only way to bring down the techno-industrial
system, and in more than a decade of mail bomb
terror he killed three people and injured 23
others. One does not need to support the actions
that landed Kaczynski in supermax prison to see
the value of his essays disabusing the notion of
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heroic technology while revealing the manner in
which it is destroying the planet. For the first
time, readers will have an uncensored personal
account of his anti-technology philosophy,
including a corrected version of the notorious
''Unabomber Manifesto,''Kaczynski, s critique of
anarcho-primitivism, and essays regarding ''the
Coming Revolution.''
  Somatostatin Analogs in Diagnostics and Therapy
Marek Pawlikowski,2007-04-03 Somatostatin is a
peptide isolated originally from the hypothalamus
and considered as an inhibitor of growth hormone
secretion. However, further studies have shown
that the peptide was ubiquitously distributed and
exerts a large spectrum of physiological effects,
mostly of an inhibitory nature. The very short
half-life of the native peptide limits
  Exosomes in Cardiovascular Diseases Junjie
Xiao,Sanda Cretoiu,2017-09-19 The book provides
and intensive overview on exosomes in
cardiovascular diseases, its potential as
biomarkers, as well as pathological and
therapeutic effects. It firstly describes the
general aspects of exosomes including the
definition, formation and secretion of exosomes
and highlight their roles as biomarkers and
pathological and therapeutic effects in
cardiovascular diseases as well. Secondly, basic
aspects of exosomes including the purification
methods of exosomes, exosomes content, and
functional roles of the cardiovascular exosomes
are summarized. Thirdly, exosomes as biomarkers of
cardiovascular diseases are overviewed including
their roles in diagnosis, prognosis and reaction
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to therapy. Fourthly, pathological effects of
exosomes and therapeutic effects of exosomes are
highlighted. Finally, future prospects of exosomes
in cardiovascular research would be provided. This
is an essential reference for researchers working
in cell biology and regeneration, as well as
clinicians such as cardiologist.
  Cumulated Index Medicus ,1990
  Mechanical Circulatory Support: A Companion to
Braunwald's Heart Disease Ebook James K.
Kirklin,Joseph G Rogers,2019-07-09 Offering
comprehensive, authoritative coverage of
mechanical circulatory support (MCS), this fully
revised companion to Braunwald’s Heart Disease
provides the clinically relevant information you
need to effectively use this therapy to treat and
manage end-stage heart failure. New editors and
authors – experts in both cardiology and
cardiovascular surgery – bring you fully up to
date with the newest technology and devices, as
well as basic science, clinical applications,
adverse event monitoring and management,
socioeconomic implications, future directions, and
more. Covers all of the newest techniques,
including new-generation devices. Discusses the
management of common patient problems,
highlighting cautions and outcomes, as well as
pathophysiology and rationale for treatment.
Brings you up to speed with the latest coverage of
ventricular assist devices (VAD), extracorporeal
membrane oxygenation (ECMO), next-generation
centrifugal pumps, and total artificial hearts.
Provides a complete clinical perspective of the
latest scientific breakthroughs and analysis of
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the current literature. Includes coverage of the
most recent guidelines and protocols, including
MCS for pediatric and congenital heart disease;
the Interagency Registry of Mechanically Assisted
Circulatory Support (INTERMACS) as a tool to track
and advance clinical practice; and cellular,
molecular, genomic, and functional changes that
occur in the failing heart in response to MCS.
Presents practical evidence from the registry of
thousands of cases to guide cardiologists,
cardiovascular surgeons, emergency physicians,
primary care physicians, and other team members on
the best management course to follow for each
particular patient.
  Vitamin D Adrian F. Gombart,2012-11-21 Vitamin D
insufficiency/deficiency is a worldwide, public
health problem in both developed and developing
countries. Rickets among infants has reemerged.
Low levels of vitamin D are associated with
increased risk and mortality from cancer. At the
same time, the beneficial effects of vitamin D on
a host of conditions have recently been
discovered. Focusing on areas not extensively
covered in other comparable books, Vitamin D:
Oxidative Stress, Immunity, and Aging highlights
the most recent research findings on the impact of
this nutrient in oxidative stress, immunity, and
aging. A state-of-the-art compilation of essential
information, this book explores: Vitamin D and its
genomic and nongenomic effects, the role of
therapeutic analogs in treating disease, and the
production of vitamin D by the body The role
vitamin D plays in modulating oxidative
stress—with emphasis on cancer, stress-mediated
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diseases, photo-protection of the skin, and energy
metabolism Beneficial effects of vitamin D in
regulating the immune response and its importance
in protecting against autoimmune, infectious, and
inflammatory diseases The role vitamin D plays in
the regulation of the aging process—including
aspects of oxidative stress, senescence, and
mortality, as well as its role in protection
against cardiovascular disease and nervous system
disorders This book represents an important
contribution toward understanding the mechanisms
by which vitamin D promotes health, increasing
awareness of the importance that vitamin D plays
during development, at birth, and throughout the
aging process. It is a valuable reference for
researchers in academia, nutrition, medicine, and
industry.
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